
Dear Families, 
Term 2 has arrived! Its been lovely to welcome everyone back to work and back to
learning. Well done to all students who have settled so well into their classes and are
ready for a busy term ahead.
Shout out to our students who represented our school at the ANZAC march which was
held during the holidays and thank you to Georgia, Kurt, Jen and Ms Di for accompanying
our students. I heard wonderful things about your uniform, behaviour and the care and
respect you showed to this special day. Our school ANZAC service 
will be held this Friday at 9am. Thank you Mr Dickson who is 
coordinating this event.
Well done to all staff who engaged in both our Staff 
Development Day and our Collaboration Day this week. 
We are very fortunate at Perthville to have amazing 
teachers who teach with not only experience and knowledge, but 
also with care and commitment to their students. 

Good luck to all 33 cross country runners as they prepare for the Bathurst District Cross
country next Friday. A reminder that the Cross Country will be held at Mount Panorama.
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WHAT’S ON!

ANZAC ASSEMBLY
THIS FRIDAY

RECORDER CLUSTER
REHEARSAL NEXT

THURSDAY

DISTRICT CROSS
COUNTRY NEXT

FRIDAY

WEEK 5

CANBERRA
EXCURSION

WEEK 7

BMX BIKE TRICKS
SHOW

 

#MakeMarchPurple
1300 37 45 37

MAKE A LIFE
SAVING DONATION

Permission notes were sent home in term 1 for families to complete. We look forward to a
great excursion to Canberra. The total cost for this excursion is $440. and is due now.
 If you need any support please contact the school as our student numbers have been
finalised with buses and accommodation. 

CANBERRA EXCURSION - YRS 5/6

P&C Mother’s Day Stall - $5 per Gift
The Mother’s Day stall will be held on Wednesday 8th May. Students should bring in $5

per gift purchased. Students in each family do shop
 together and we ensure there are great presents for every class to choose!

RECORDER GROUP 
We look forward to welcoming schools to our cluster rehearsal next Thursday. The Opera
House concert is coming up at the end of this term. What an amazing event this is and we
know all of our recorder students will love it! Not many people get to say they performed
at the Sydney Opera House. Huge thanks to Mrs Bicanic for all of her fabulous work
preparing our students for this event! An invoice for $30 has now been sent home through
the parent portal. 

DISTRICT CROSS COUNTRY
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Our Library Tree
Our Library tree this term...

Our students all received a leaf with 
their name on it.  Using pastels and

 water colour paints they have created a
 collective masterpiece in our space.

We are looking 
forward to 

a new term of 
adventures

 through reading.

Ready
Set

Read
Years 4 - 5 - 6

New 

Reading Challenge

Term 2

Cozy Winter Vibes
Library Party

Week 

10

Bring
Slippers - Blanket - Toy - Oodie or

Dressing gown

Watvhing
Movie

PG rated

Provided
Years K - 1 - 2 - 3 - 4 

Marshmallow
Years 5 and 6

Hot Chocolate &

Marshmallow

. 7 stamps needed .

Library DaysNew
Tuesday - Kindergarten

Wednesday - 1/2 and 2/3

Thursday - 4/5 and 5/6

Thank you
to Emily for her 

wonderful donations.

New Books



Favourite Part....

Friday Barnes is the forgotten child in a large
family of 5 children. Her secret weapon is

solving crimes. She solves a bank robbery and
uses the reward money to send herself to an

elite private school.

Friday soon discovers that there are many
problems to solve at her fancy new school

including social situations and friendships to
navigate.

This is the first book in the Friday Barnes
detective series. We have two sets of the first 4

books new to our library!

Teacher Book Review

This book was about...

I gave this book 

Book Title : Reviewed by :Friday Barnes
Girl Detective Mrs Hotham

Friday’s humorous recount of being
child number 5 including being

forgotten at pickup from school and
what age she is.

I love Friday’s determination to live
her life the way she chooses by
spending her reward money of
$50,000 on boarding school to

elevate her education.

A great book about self- motivation,
endurance and resilience.
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6
June 3  -  7

Term 2 Calendar 
PLEASE KEEP THIS CALENDAR IN A HANDY SPOT & ADD TO IT EACH FORTNIGHT

  Week
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1
April 29 - May 3

Staff Development Day Students return Newsletter
ANZAC Service

2
May 6 - 10

Mother’s Day Stall
2pm

Boys & Girls Soccer VS
Bathurst SS

Cluster Recorder
Rehearsal

District Cross Country

3
May 13 - 17

PPS Speak Off
Yrs 3-6

Rugby League Gala Day
Girls Hockey

Newsletter

Assembly
Public Speaking

Winners

4
May 20 - 24

5
May 27 - 31

CWA Public Speaking
Yr 3 

CWA Public Speaking
Yr 4

Stage 3 - Canberra
Excursion

Newsletter

Assembly 
1/2 to present

6
June 3 - 7

Half Staff development
Day 3pm-6.30pm

7
June 10 - 14 

King’s Birthday

Newsletter

BMX Bike Show $7 

Assembly 
Recorder Group to play

Crazy Hair Day
Hot Lunch

8
June 17 - 21

9
June 24 - 28

Newsletter
Recorders Concert -

Opera House

Assembly
CAPA Groups

10
July 1 - 5

Semester One
Reports Home

Last day Term 2



Get support to recover and
move forward.
Survivors of domestic abuse can find themselves
feeling confused, uncertain and full of doubt.
While no longer in the relationship, the impact of
that trauma remains. This group workshop
provides a safe and caring environment to connect
with other women who have had similar
experiences. You’ll also get access to valuable
information to help you make sense of things and
move forward with your life.

6333 8888

bathurstfrc@ransw.org.au

This program is designed to help you: 

Women’s
Choice and
Change
A free six-session program for women who
currently feel or have previously felt
powerlessness because they experienced a
range of controlling and abusive behaviours.

Phone

:

Email:

Free

Program Details

Contact us for more
information or to
register

“It has been so comforting and really life-changing
to know I’m not alone and that others have faced
similar experiences and are finding a way through.” 

Women’s Choice and Change participant 

Cost:

When:

Where:

Understanding the impact of family
violence Healthy vs. Unhealthy relationships
Safety in relationships
Mindfulness and self-care
Self-Love and Self-Acceptance
Honouring the strengths of women 

Relationships Australia
91 Seymour St,
Bathurst,
NSW 2795

Thursday
30th May - 4th July
2024 (6 weeks)
10am - 12pm



Want to limit the control
strong emotions have over your
life?Our emotions are a crucial part of healthy lives and
relationships, but at times, we may feel
overwhelmed by them. Anger, grief and jealousy
are just some of the examples our experienced
facilitators can help you manage when they are
having a negative impact.

Your understanding of anger 
How feelings of conflict and guilt may affect you
Methods that offer control of intense emotions
How effective communication supports your
relationships 
The power of apology and forgiveness 
The importance of having a healthy lifestyle.

“I’ve learned to identify my body’s signals when I am
becoming emotionally charged and am more mindful as
I respond to situations in everyday life.” 

Cost:

When:

Where:

Phone:

Email: 

Website:

6333 8888

bathurstfrc@ransw.org.au

Relationships Australia
91 Seymour St,
Bathurst, NSW 2795

Monday evenings 
April 29 to June 5th. 2024 
6pm to 8pm. 

During this group program, you will explore: 

Contact us for more
information or to register.

Managing
Strong Emotions
A six-session program offering tools to better
deal with powerful emotions that may be
causing problems in their lives and relationships. 

Program Details

Managing Strong Emotions participant 

Fees are determined based on your
income at a level affordable to you.
No one is turned away because of
an inability to pay.


